
 

Pictures of the PDP workshop, Great Falls, MT, March 1-2, 2016 

 

Mr. Jim W. Freeburn, Western SARE-PDP Co-coordinator speaking on the overview of SARE-
PDP. 

  

Dr. Barry Jacobsen, Department of Research Centers speaking on the importance of biological 
control methods.  



   Ms. Julie Orcutt, Admin Associate at the registration desk with copies of the certificates of   
participation.  

 

 

  Dr. Scott Portman speaking on predatory nematodes for managing the insect pests.  



 

 

 

     Dr. Héctor A. Cárcamo speaking on Biological Control of Cereal Leaf Beetle, Pea Leaf 
Weevil and Lygus Bug 

           

        Dr. Mike Ivie demonstrating insect monitoring tools and techniques.  



 

 

        Dr. Jeff Bader, Extension Director seen on the front rig 

 

 

            Dr. Kevin Wanner speaking on biological control based research on wireworms. 


